
The National Society of the 

Children of the American Revolution  
 

Dear Friend of C.A.R.:  

The 2023 Western and Rocky Mountain Regional Meeting will be hosting National Pre-Board and a 

combined region meeting June 13 – 18, 2023, in Ogden, Utah. We are looking forward to an exciting 

Pre-Board and Regional Meeting. 

Pre-Board and Regional Tour is a time for members across the nation to develop how the national project 

and program will be presented to its members, seniors, and supporters as well as become more active in 

the mission of the C.A.R. During Pre-Board, members will work diligently on how they will present the 

2023 -2024 program and engage members to get excited about the new administration’s service to 

America. C.A.R. members are children, so of course there will be time for fun and bonding as a group 

too! The Western and Rocky Mountain regions will kick-off our festivities Friday morning with a service 

project end the day with a tail gate and baseball game, with the start the business meeting Friday 

afternoon and get to work! Saturday, we continue the business of our regions and then take time for an 

afternoon field trip to the Ogden Museum at Union Station and evening banquet. At the banquet, we will 

host many distinguished guests and the State Presidents of the Region will share their State Themes, 

Projects, and upcoming events.  

We would like to offer gracious hospitality and seek your support as a Patron or Patroness. Cost of all 

meeting essentials has risen over the years. We will acknowledge your donation in our Program if 

received before May 27, 2023. 

Your encouragement, interest, and financial support are greatly appreciated by the members and seniors 

of the Western and Rocky Mountain Regions! 

If you have any questions, please contact Senior National Vice Presidents Jennifer Tousey 

(jennifertousey@icloud.com) or Kimberly Daniels (burley56@live.com). 

Thank you for your support,  

Sage Tousey                                                           Catherine Young 
National Vice President of the Western Region       National Vice President of the Rocky Mountain Region 
 

Jennifer Tousey                                                       Kimberly Daniels 
Senior National Vice President of the Western Region          Senior National Vice President of the Rocky Mountain Region 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

I/We would like to be a Patron/Patroness for the Western and Rocky Mountain Regions Meeting: 

______ $10.00 Flying Squirrel   ______ $50.00 River Otter 

______ $25.00 Cactus Wren   ______ $100.00 American Bison 

NAME: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _________________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

AFFILIATION: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Make checks payable to: Western Region, N.S.C.A.R.  

Mail to: Senior Regional Treasurer, Billie Spence, 1925 Dandini Circle, San Jose, CA 95128-3615 

N.S.C.A.R. is a Tax-Exempt Organization under 501(c)(3) 

 


